
 

 

 
 

Thursday 27th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
The last year has been challenging in many ways and now that lockdown restrictions 
are easing, we would like to make the most of the opportunities available. For the 
week commencing 5th July 2021, we are planning to collapse our usual timetable so 
that we can put on a series of activities for our students.  
 
 
We plan to use the Monday and Tuesday to introduce our students to Doncaster UTC 
Post 16 life. They will experience taster sessions in a variety of our new courses, as well 
as having some time in our post-16 area on the top two floors of the building for the 
very first time. They will also have some time in their specialism to explore career 
opportunities, with some special visitors. We feel that it is important that they look 
forward and begin thinking about what they will do when they complete their current 
courses.  
 
 
On the Wednesday we would like to take students out of school for their first ever 
school visit, we are planning a rewards day out at Flamingo Land Resort. On the 
Thursday we are going to explore the heritage of Doncaster with a visit to the newly 
opened Danum Gallery, Library and Museum, followed by some light relief at the new 
Savoy Theatre. The Friday will be an opportunity to reflect on the year and celebrate 
the many achievements of our students throughout this exceptional year. 
 
 
To allow for this the school day times will be slightly altered. Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday students will finish at 3:10pm. On Wednesday students will finish at 4:50pm 
approximately and Friday will be the normal school time of 1:10pm. 
 
 
The total cost for this week will be £40 per student. This includes the costs of transport 
and entrance fees for all excursions. Payment for the week will be done via Sims Pay. 



 

 

This can be paid in full straight away or in 4 instalments between now and Friday 18th 
June 2021. The deposit of £10 will be needed by Wednesday 9th June 2021. 
 
If anyone has difficulty accessing their Sims Pay account or if you need any further 
infromation please contact trips@doncasterutc.co.uk. 
 
 
We are very much looking forward to this week with our year 9 students, however, 
may I take this opportunity to remind students that if they fail to meet the behaviour 
expectations of Doncaster UTC they may be unable to participate fully in the events 
planned for this week. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms Lindsey Glasby 
Senior Vice Principal 
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